
 
 

  GLS / C / 644-23                                             CIRCULAR                                           20 March 2023 
                           Remote Learning option on Fridays during Ramadan 

 

Dear parent, 
 
As we begin the new Academic Year from April 3rd, 2023, the governments of the UAE and 
Dubai have issued a directive regarding remote learning on Fridays during Ramadan. In this 
regard, the Friday applicable to our school calendar would be only April 14th, 2023 (April 7th 
will be a holiday on account of Good Friday). 
 
We seek your preference on whether you would opt to have classes for your child through 
remote learning mode on April 14th, 2023 to support our Muslim students, staff, and parents 
who are fasting during the Holy month of Ramadan. 
 
Kindly submit your response by 22nd March, 2023 so that we can take necessary approvals 
and plan our course of action. (Please enter your child’s Grade in the below link as per their 
current Academic Year 2022-23). 

 
Option for remote learning for Friday during Ramadan 

 
Thanking you in advance for your support and cooperation. 

 

Warm regards, 

Asha Alexander                                      آشا ألكسندر 
Principal                                                  مديرة المدرسة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=3Kez0n7Vf0GQrRSbhy6aoVrn8m7zEUdIl52FG562uMRUQ0tCOVVNUVM0MkxYV0pXQ1dQTzg1SVA3Uy4u

